
  Christ the King 

 Year 2 Autumn 1 2019 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children are now really well settled into their daily routines for Phonics, Reading, English and Maths  
lessons in the mornings, and have enjoyed the variety of lessons we can share in the afternoons, especially 
our practical Science investigations and Art. 

We have been listening to pieces of music in class to break up our day and during transition times—the first 
track was ‘You Can Call Me Al’ by Paul Simon. 

We have also read a year group book together—’Hodgeheg’ by Dick King-Smith—and the children will now 
work on some activities based around this text during some of their Reading lessons. 

What a busy half term we are having in Year 2 … 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

Key Dates      

*These are posted on the calendar on the website, you can log in to book your parent consultation from this 
Friday 11th October for the last week of this half term. 

How You Can Help 

*PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE MAKE SURE ALL CLOTHING AND 
BOOK BAGS AND LUNCH BOXES ARE NAMED—WE ARE HAV-
ING TO SPEND TIME IDENTIFYING UN-NAMED ITEMS! 

*Earrings should be taped or removed on Tuesdays and 
Fridays before school for PE that day. 

*Reading and spellings should be practised daily by 
children. 

*Home Learning to be returned completed every 
Thursday. 

Reading Awards 

Well done to these children who have al-
ready achieved their Pink Certificate for 
reading at least 25 times at home since the 
start of this school year … 

Jasiu, Paula, Alice, Conor, Lily, Kien-James 
and Crystal in Parrots Class. 

Alex, Florence, Georgina, Shenay and Torrie 
in Toucans Class. 


